
Paul Jacobson Explains New PFAS Regulations in
California

Spencer Fane attorney Paul Jacobson recently published an article featured in
Law360, highlighting the proposed extension of Proposition 65 over per- and
polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) in California.

Titled “Prepare Now For New PFAS Regulations In Calif.” the article discusses the
recent announcement from the California Office of Environmental Health Hazard
Assessment and what manufacturers, suppliers, retailers, and other consumer
products entities need to know.

“Proposition 65 prohibits companies from knowingly exposing California consumers
to chemicals ‘known to cause cancer or reproductive toxicity’ (i.e., ‘listed chemicals’)
in consumer products without first providing a ‘clear and reasonable warning,’” Paul
explained in the article.

For further insight into these developments, read the full article here. Please note a
subscription may be required.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/paul-jacobson/
https://www.law360.com/environmental/articles/1385871/prepare-now-for-new-pfas-regulations-in-calif-?nl_pk=eaa0260c-cd21-47b7-9cf9-4c1c46e4f68b&utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=environmental

